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1:1 Laptops

• Laptops have been collected, re-imaged, re-labeled for the new school year.  Most 
computers ready for distribution on first day.  

• Money for damage repairs is continuing to come in, slowly.  Laptops will be repaired 
as payment is made.  Repairs include replacement screens and keyboards, also 
replacement plastic parts.

• The IT Department with summer help was able to collect are prepare over 650 
laptops for the start of the school year.  Laptops not yet prepared are physical 
damage laptops waiting for repair payment.  The remaining computers will be 
prepared as repair payments come in and warranty repairs are completed. 

• Computers up-to-date and set up to be more efficient and easier for student use. 

• Lenovo has agreed to extend the warranty of the devices to repair up to 200 laptops 
that had hinge problems, hard drive problems, and defective monitors.  Repairs 
have been going smoothly & quickly.  
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Summer Projects

• Refreshing student laptops.

• Supported summer program technology needs during the month of July.  

• Upgraded computers running older versions of Windows to Windows 7

• Google Apps for Education is ready for district use.  All staff/student 
accounts have been created and student email now works.  DHS & DMS 
will collaborate with IT to utilize Google to go paperless. 

• 85 new desktop computers, 40 monitors, 37 iPads w/ a cart all delivered for 
Bradley this week and currently being installed throughout the building.  

• All computers and phones will be reconnected by the technology 
department for staff upon their return.  Irving and DMS already finished.  
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Summer Projects

• Work on network as needed to maintain a consistent, reliable connection 
for the district.  Also, finishing work on wireless network changes for better 
communication and centralized management for the students’ laptops. 

• Performing updates as needed on all computers to make sure they all have 
the same, update software, provide the best possible security, and remain 
reliable for staff & students. 

• Removing older Gateway computers from the classrooms as many are 10 
or more years old.  Replacing with computers from Bradley after new 
computers installed or additional computers available in the district.  

• 4 Eno Boards and Projectors installed in classrooms in accordance with the 
High School redesign.  Installs completed by DPS Facilities.   



 

2015-2016 Technology Grant

• Technology grant was submitted on July 10th.
 
• DPS applied for the maximum allowed amount of $31,812.00

• Awards will potentially be awarded in early Sept., depending 
on state bond commission meets to give awards. 

• Our application request desktop computers to replace the 
oldest computers in the district.
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